
 

 

   Select Board Report – December 2022 

    Tisbury Council on Aging 

     I am writing a update report of what has been happening a the 

Tisbury Senior Center.  We are getting ready for the Holiday Season. 

We will be having the students if the Tisbury School come over to  

Decorate the center on Thursday, December 8 at 2 p.m.  They do a 

wonderful job decorating and they really enjoy doing it.   

     On Sunday, December 11, we are having our Holiday Opening  

House with the Minnesingers coming to perform their Holiday  

Favorites to kick off the Holiday Season.  We will also have door prizes 

and refreshments.  Mark your calendars and join us for a wonderful 

afternoon.  The event will be open to the public. 

     We will be delivering Christmas dinners on Christmas Day.  At this 

time we have 27 people.  We will probably have more before the count 

has to be in on December 16.  I am recruiting volunteers to deliver the 

dinners.   I also want to thank Chris Porterfield of the Hospital for 

preparing the wonderful meal. 

Other Updates – We have had to cancel regular programs because we 

Had problems with our heat.  The DPW along with the contractor are 

trying to get the heat going.  I am hoping to get heat by the first of the 

week. 



The last thing I want to mention is we are going to be hearing from the  

Massachusetts  Office on Disabilities regarding the grant I had 

submitted.  I had gotten notice that they can give us $14,900 as 

opposed to $20,000.00 I asked for.  I think we can live with getting the 

$14,900 as the estimate from Stanley Access, who put in the first door 

gave an estimate of $14,000.  We will somehow make it work. 

I want to wish you all Happy Holidays. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joyce Stiles-Tucker, Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 


